
Committee Reports for Nov 2nd 

Liaison and Elections Committee:

Recently the Liaison and Elections Committee met to develop a recommendation on 
how to ensure scholarly diversity in the upcoming election for the Presidential 
Search Committee. As you know, there will be 6 faculty elected to the search 
committee. We recommend the six vacancies be filled according to the following 
plan.

         The Uptown campus is allocated 4 representatives, while the East and 
Downtown campuses are each allocated a representative.

         The candidates receiving the highest vote on each of the three campuses will fill 
three of the candidacies.

         One candidate each from the Humanities, Social Sciences, and Sciences will fill 

the three remaining vacancies on the uptown campus. 

Assessment of Governance and Consultation Committee:

The committee reviewed the Report of Assessment of Governance Survey. 


